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The facts: 
 
July 18:  

• I Received Notice of Violation: Egregious from Amber Green Code Enforcement  
  Inspector I 

• Says violations of the Fireworks code were identified on my property.  
• A penalty fee of $1500 was assessed  
• Order to cease and Desist or there would be an additional fee of $3000+ 
• Informed of right to request an Administrative Hearing within 10 ten days of  

  notice which was dated July 14th. That means by July 24th. 
• Payment of $946 “hearing fee” is required and a Request for Hearing form.  

 
July 19: 

• Emailed Amber Green informing Amber that I and my family are not guilty and  
  asking her to review her evidence, 

• My email was forwarded to Angelica Ventura who referred me back to Amber. 
 Amber expected July 22nd 

 
July 21: 
 My son delivered my hearing request and low income waiver request in person to  
  Lauren Dekas at City Hall.  
  
July 25th:  
 I received an Email from Amber Green w apology for being away during training 
 and explaining that she was waiting for the body cam so she could review it.  
 
July 28th:  

• Email from Amber updating – still looking for file. When she finds it we will  
  meet together to review it.  

• I emailed Amber saying that she will see that there is no need to meet since there  
  won’t be any evidence showing we violated the ordinance.   

 
August 4th: 

Email from Amber: 
 

Good afternoon Sherry, 
  
Thank you so much for your patience. I have reviewed the body worn camera 
footage and you are correct a mistake was made. The city has rescinded the 
notice for your property at , and I will be sending a corrected notice 
to the correct property next door. Thank you again, have a wonderful weekend.  
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